
AOUA. - 
February 9,201 I 

Katherine E. Fleming 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100330-WS -Application for increase in watedwastewater rates in Alachua, 
Brevard, DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Palm Beach, Pasco, 
Polk, Putnam, Seminole, Sumter, Volnsia, and Washington Counties by Aqua Utilities 
Florida, Inc. -Staff Second Data Request -F#h Supplemental Response, Number 7 

Dear Ms. Fleming: 

By this letter, Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. (AUF or Company) provides its fifth supplemental 
response to the Staffs Second Data Request, Numbers 7. 

AUF is providing additional information as a supplemental response to Staff Second Data 
Request, Number 7. On the enclosed CD labeled “Staff Second Data Request -Fifth Supplemental 
Response,” please find additional support documents in electronic format for the following items: 

1) The vehicle replacements included in the pro forma plant. These vehicles have been 
ordered and are in the process of being delivered to AUF on February 18,2010. 

2) The Adedge submittal for Hydrogen Sulfide Removal for Sebring Lakes water system. 
3) The Adedge submittal for Hydrogen Sulfide Removal for Leisure Lakes water system. 
4) The Adedge submittal for Hydrogen Sulfide Removal for Lake Josephine water system. 

As previously indicated, AUF is in the process of compiling additional documentation on the 
ongoing pro forma plant additions and will submit these documents as they are received and 
processed. 

c 0 M - i -  



PSC - Second Data Request 
Fifth Supplemental Response 
February 9,201 1 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by stamping the extra copy of this letter “filed” and returning 
the copy to me. Thank you for your assistance. 

Rates Manager 

cc: Bruce May, Holland & Knight 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Charles Beck, Office of Public Counsel 
Kimberly A. Joyce, Aqua America, Inc. 
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